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To kick-start the new academic year, 1.5degree, a newly-minted interest group dedicated to 
fostering sustainability among students and making sustainability a shared endeavour, will 

present a three-part workshop series on the United Nations Framework Convention on 
Climate Change (UNFCCC) and the Paris Agreement hosted by Ms Melissa Low, a former 
delegate to the convention. Whether you're new to sustainability or a seasoned enthusiast, 

this workshop series is for you if you’re keen to learn more on this topic! 😃😃😃😃 

🌱🌱✨Fill up this form to register! For queries, email 1.5degree.sg@gmail.com. 
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